Invitation for International Conference on “Recent Advances in Bioinformatics” from September 3-5, 2010, at KIIT University, Bhubaneswar, India

I would like to request you  to participate in the International Conference on “Recent Advances in Bioinformatics”,   from September 3-5, 2010, at KIIT University, Bhubaneswar, India. The information brochure of the conference is enclosed herewith.

Could you please confirm the receipt of the mail and give me your acceptance.

· Please Note that all the last dates mentioned on the Conference Circular have been extended by 2 months for wide circulation and participation.
· This is to further inform that, because of our bilateral agreement with your university, the registration fee for any participation from your end has been reduced to the minimum of US $ 100/-.

· Participants from our partner Universities will be provided with accommodation and other logistic facilities during the Conference days.
Thanking you

Yours sincerely

Dr. A. S. Kolaskar

Vice Chancellor, KIIT University, Bhubaneswar
